
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer    

Please see below this week’s updates from school. 

Sporting Achievements 

Our super talented Y7 and 8 girls won the Fleetwood Town EFL Girls Cup last Friday. The girls will go on to represent 

Fleetwood Town Community Trust at the Area Finals which takes place the w/c 15th January.  Our Year 7 boys also 

won the next leg of Lancashire cup by beating St. Michael’s and our U16's male and female badminton teams won the 

Wyre and Fylde Schools competition.   Congratulations and a very well done to all involved. 

PTFA Grand Raffle/Hodgson Christmas Fair 

Here is the link for the PTFA grand raffle, tickets are £3 each and the prizes are absolutely fantastic.  Please feel free 

to share the link with anyone in the wider community you think might be interested in buying tickets.  

https://raffall.com/348152/enter-raffle-to-win-ptfa-winter-bonanza-hosted-by-hodgson-ptfa  

Our Christmas Fair is next Friday from 3.30pm until 6.00pm and all are welcome.  Please see the flier attached with 

this document containing details of all the different stalls that will be there.  Everyone is welcome, please feel free to 

invite anyone who would enjoy it.   

Christmas Jumper Day/Non-Uniform Day 

Friday the 8th of December students are encouraged to pay £1 and either wear a Christmas jumper or their own clothes 

with a festive twist.  Our annual elf dash will also happen on that day to.  Thank you to all our Year 7s who are joining 

in the fun.   

Christmas Carol Concert 

Our annual Christmas carol concert will be held at St. Chad’s church in Poulton on Wednesday the 13th of December. I 

would like to warmly invite everyone to come and enjoy some Christmas carols and music performed by candlelight 

by our very talented musicians. 

School Photographs 

Have you ordered your school photos yet? A polite reminder that the closing date for free delivery back to school is 

Wednesday 6th December. Order through the Tempest website using your unique link or visit www.tempest-

orders.co.uk  

If you need any assistance in ordering your photos, feel free to contact Tempest on 01736 751555 (option 3). 

Year 9 Parents’ Evening 

There will be a Year 9 parents evening on Thursday the 7th of December.  Don’t forget to book your appointment via 

Arbor. 

Mock Interviews 

Today over 30 people volunteered their time to conduct mock interviews with our Y11 students.  Thank you to all who 

came in to support our students.  The feedback has been totally positive and the students benefit massively from 

having these experiences. 

Uniform Shop Christmas Closure 

The uniform shop is open on Wednesdays between 5.00pm and 7.00pm and Saturdays between 10.00am and 12.00 

during term time.  The uniform shop will be closed from 14th  December and re opens on 3rd January 2024 . Last 

opening before Christmas is Wednesday 13th December. 
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